
The last couple of weeks we have been focusing on the importance of caring for our
environment and that animals are apart of our beautiful environment. Children have been

learning about different animals and they different environments they can live in. From
making creative animal masks, to finger painting cheetah spots, the children have been
showing great engagement and interest in this area. It's been great as always to see our

children feeling a sense of pride in the creations they've made, and such interesting
discussions that have come up between children and educators as we discover the great
animal kingdom. We can't wait for what the children will get up to next! Rachael + Stacey
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